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Mayor called the meeting to order.   

 

All new board members were sworn in.  Mayor congratulated all new members and thanked everyone for writing him in. 

 

Werner assigned committee members.   

 

Streets: Jess, Ed, Ginger 

Eco: Steve & Jessica 

Library: Jessica & Steve 

Police: Ginger, Ed, Pat 

Water/Sewer: Ed, Pat, Jess 

Fin: Pat & Jessica 

Parks: Jess & Pat 

 

Werner appointed the following positions: 

 

Village Attorney:  Danny Schroeder 

Treasurer: Cheri Clark 

Police Chief: Jeff Moline 

Streets/Water/Sewer: Matt Strauch 

Zoning Officer: Lee Grebner 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  Pat said two nice young ladies came in and want to know if they can do a lemonade stand of Village property 

Pat suggested they would need a food handler’s license.  The board is happy and willing to let them but they need to contact 

Woodford County and make sure they are ok with everything. 

 

Ed mentioned we tabled the Tri-County Eco Developments.  Should we have them come in with the new board?  The board 

agreed yes. 

 

Jess made a motion to adjourn, Ed seconded it.  All ayes, motion carried. 
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